
Exciting news! 

Early Bird Registration has started for our 2017 Spring Conference! 
The San Diego Association for the Education of Young Children is hosting a 

2017 Spring Conference on Saturday, April 22nd at Alliant International University. 
This year’s spring conference theme is: 

“Nature and Nurture: 
Supporting Success in Early Childhood, Young Children, and Beyond”. 

 

SDAEYC’s 2017 Spring Conference is an opportunity for the early learning community to learn and 
grow together. We are searching for presenters interested in sharing their vision, passion, and 
expertise for exploring the natural world within early learning environments in creative ways, 
nurturing the minds and hearts of our children, and enriching the professional development of 
educators, directors, and children advocates in the field. 

Our conference will focus on the following groups: 

• Infant/Toddlers 
• Preschool/Pre-K 
• TK-2nd (Early Elementary, Before and After School Care) 
• Family Child Care 
• Professional Development – Early Childhood and TK-2nd Educators 
• General- Relevant to the theme and/or for all 

Visit https://sandiegoaeycevents.eventbrite.com to register! 

Hope to see you there! 


